
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have reached the end of the penultimate term and together we have achieved a lot. From adapting to Home 
Learning for all timetabled lessons to mass testing the whole year group- your support throughout this phase has 
been invaluable so, thank you. 
 
To ensure Year 11 are prepared for the remaining six weeks of their time at Hazeley, I have provided you with the 
following information, to ensure you’re aware of what is already in place and what the next steps are once we return 
after the Easter break. 
 
Exam Form: students have all been informed of the exams they have been entered for; individual sheets have been 
distributed during form time, so students can identify any errors and inform the Exams Officer.  
 
If your child has any concerns regarding the tier (higher/foundation) or subject they have been entered for, they will 
need to contact their subject teachers.  
 
Any concerns regarding the name/birth date stated, students must email exams@thehazeleyacademy.com.  
 
Students have until 12th April to inform us of any changes, so please support your child through this process. 
 
PPEs: this week we saw the completion of the Pre-Public Exams (PPEs); we have worked hard to ensure those 
isolating, have had the opportunity to sit their PPEs. 
 
Mini-assessments: the timetable is now accessible via the Year 11 Group 
 
Form time this week has been used to guide students through this, so they’re familiar with the format and have the 
opportunity to ask any questions. Although the mini-assessments will be taken in your child’s timetabled lessons, we 
have guided students to cross-reference the generic mini-assessment schedule with their personal lesson timetable, 
so they can note the date and time of their exams, to ensure they feel as prepared as possible. 
 
Year 11 Art Students: Art students in groups 11C1, 11C2 and 11D are invited to a GCSE Art consolidation club on 
Wednesday afternoons from 14th April – 3.40pm to 4.30pm in H4. Any queries please 
email egoody@thehazeleyacademy.com  
 
Home Testing: all students have now received two batches of home tests. They must be completed every 4 days and 
ideally on Sunday 11th April or Monday 12th April to ensure your child is safe to return to school after Easter. 
 
May 2021: 
Students will receive their Leaver’s Hoodie, in time for their last day on May 21st. 
 
June 2021: 
Prom: Hazeley Sports Hall has now been confirmed as the venue of the end of year celebration. This isn't our usual 
venue, however, to ensure all are safe and socially distanced, we opted for a more spacious venue. In true 2021 
fashion, the plan is dependent on the National guidance so we cannot confirm until nearer the time. Fingers crossed 
Year 11 have the celebration they deserve to end their 5 years at Hazeley. 
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Summer 2021: 
NCS – A Brilliant Opportunity for Year 11 Students - If your son or daughter wants to have a fun and productive 
summer taking part in the National Citizenship Service please see attached documents to find out more. 
 
Lastly, I wish you and your family a restful Easter break.  
 
Miss N Gardner 
Head of Year 11 
ngardner@thehazeleyacademy.com  
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